
 

April 14 - 25, 2025        Use these paw prints to track your reading!  

Each paw print represents 20 minutes of reading. Color in a new paw print for every 20 minutes 
of reading you complete. When you color in ALL the paw prints on this page, turn in this form to 

the Tracker Collection Box (in the front office) to be included in the prize drawing.  
Extra reading trackers are in the Library & Front Office. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Name: ____________________ Grade: ___ Homeroom Teacher: ______________ 
 



 

Students will be participating in a Read-A-Thon Fundraiser during           

April 14 - April 25, 2025 to celebrate our school’s love of reading.  
This Read-A-Thon is the biggest fundraiser of the year and helps fund the PTO’s $50,000 annual budget for the 

upcoming school year.  The money we raise during this Read-a-Thon goes towards important resources and 

programs that benefit our students. For example, did you know that Read-a-Thon money pays for our amazing 

BPA librarian? She plays such an important role in fostering a passion for reading among our students and 

helping them develop literacy skills! By participating in this fundraiser, you're not just supporting our library; 

you're investing in the future of our children's education. 

Your donations will also help pay for library materials, teacher’s supply grants and 

continuing education, schools sports, our garden club, campus beatification initiatives, 

and more! From classroom materials to extracurricular 

activities, every dollar raised will make a difference in 

enriching the educational experience of our children.                              

Thank you so much for being an essential part of our 

school community, and supporting our goal and your child’s love of reading.                             

Our goal is 100% Participation: Everyone Reading. Everyone Raising Money (Any donation value!) 

Next Steps: 

 Check the email account that you normally receive BPA updates from to access your personal 

fundraising link. This is the link you and your child will share to collect donations.                                                

Didn’t receive an email from 99Pledges with your fundraising link? Alert the PTO via 

BiltmorePrepPTO@gmail.com and we will resend it. 

 Prefer to donate via Cash or Check? Stop by the BPA main office for Fundraiser Envelopes. The value 

donated will be added to your student’s account so they can participate in the classroom rewards. 

 

 Ask your child to plan how many minutes they want to read during the Read-A-Thon and 

how much they plan to raise in donations. Having these goals will keep them engaged and 

most importantly - reading!  

For example, to raise $125, you plan to ask 5 relatives and close family friends to 

donate $25 each and you commit to reading 400 minutes during the Read-A-Thon.  
 

 Make a list of family and friends you would like to visit, call, message on social media, email 

or text about supporting your fundraising goal.  Try recording a video to share too! 
 

 Lots of new prizes this year!! There will be on-campus activities, opportunities to win 

individual raffles and classroom rewards for top earners. Start fundraising early and start 

reading early to increase your chances of winning!  BiltmorePrepPTO.com for details. 

 

More details will be shared via the PTO email and the Biltmore Prep PTO Facebook and 

Instagram pages. Have a question? Email the PTO via BiltmorePrepPTO@gmail.com 


